
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 6/28/2013 11:09:06 AM
To: Florio, Michel Peter (MichelPeter.Florio@cpuc.ca.gov)

(MichelPeter.Florio@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject:

Mike - thanks for the shout-out on the smart pig. It’s nice to hear others talk about the 
smart things were are doing to make the system safer.
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